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Dear Parents/Guardians of 6th Grade Music Students,

The school year is off to a great start and 6th grade music has been no exception. I have really enjoyed getting to know this group of kids so far. They are definitely full of energy and enthusiasm. I just wanted to write you a quick note so that you are aware of their performances for the 2017-2018 school year. The 6th grade performs two times in the first semester and one time in the second semester. Two of the performances are in Glidden and one is in Park Falls. They are “dressy” performances, so please be sure that your child is dressed appropriately. No jeans, flip-flops or spaghetti straps please. If you ever have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call or email me.


Thursday, October 19		 Middle School Fall Concert		7:00 p.m.
					           (in Glidden)


Monday, December 18		M.S./H.S. Christmas Concert		7:00 p.m.
					          (in Park Falls)


Thursday, May 10			Middle School Fine Arts Festival	7:00 p.m.
(This date is tentative)			     in Glidden			
(Depending on track schedule)


**Students should report 15 minutes early to these concerts in order to warm-up.

Sincerely,



Kristen Kirch - M.S. Band and Choir Director
kkirch@csdk12.net   (715) 264-2141 ext 1222
